
February llthf1926

President Paul D. Moody, 
Middlebury College, 
Middlebury, Vt.

Dear President J-ïcody:-
I beg to acknowledge 

receipt of your letter of February 9th 
addressed to ir Arthur Currie and confirming 
telegram of sane date.

Sir Arthur was on the
point of leaving for New York when.the letter 
arrived and asked me to say that he will be 
very pleased to go to Middlebury on the date 
you mention, June 15th next, and give the 
Commencement Address.

He will write you himself 
as soon as he returns to Bîontreal,

, Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary


